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In a Notice published on 26 July, the Council provided a reply to remarks on the General 
Board’s response to the marking and assessment boycott, published on 22 June (Reporter, 
2022–23; 6706, p. 773; 6710, p. 881). That reply on 26 July confirmed the specific limited 
criteria the Board had agreed to apply when making decisions about whether to exercise its 
discretion under Regulation 1 of the Ordinance for the Approval of Class-lists. Although the 
substance of the criteria was generally conveyed, the criteria themselves were not clearly set 
out as such in the Board’s 22 June Notice, as the 26 July reply implied them to have been. It 
is regretted that this may have suggested that the question in the remarks was not a fair one. 


